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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated according to the journal specifications 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers. 

(1) Since all the reviewers (02860745, 02505244 and 02830340) suggested minor language polishing, we 

asked two English-mother language colleagues having the fellowship in our Institution to refine the text 

(names have been included in the acknowledgments at the end of the article). All changes incorporated in 

the re-submitted manuscript are colored in red. Such changes are just limited to grammar and syntax, with 

no substantial modification of the content compared to the original version of the manuscript. We believe 

that English language is suitable for publication after this review. 

(2) We corrected all the minor points listed by the reviewer 02830340 in order to improve the text. On the 

other hand, we didn’t follow the suggestion to eliminate Fig. 10b, since this image is indispensable to show 

how the sphincter of Oddi fails to relax compared to Fig. 10a, i.e. during cinematic MRC, which includes 

repeated scan of the same MRC slice. We believe that showing both images can help the reader to 

understand how cinematic MRC is performed. In order to emphasize the above concepts, we slightly 

changed the Fig. 10 legend accordingly. 

3 References and typesetting were corrected according to the suggestions of the reviewer 02830340 (in 

particular, references # 8, 26, 33 and 51). 

 

We particularly thank reviewers 02030340 and 02860745 for the valuable suggestions. We hope to have 

improved the paper following them. 
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